
 

 

  

 

Week beginning 02/10/23 

‘The Colour Monster’ by Anna 

Llenas 

 

 
Please bring to school: 

• A book bag (every day)  

• A water bottle (every day)  

• A waterproof coat (every day)  

• A spare change of clothes (every day) (These can stay on your child’s peg in a 
draw string bag) 

• Nappies and wipes if required (every day)  

• A packed lunch if required 
(Can we please advise you that we are a nut free school; no nuts or products that 
contain nuts including Nutella chocolate spread. No popcorn or skewers and grapes and 
cherry tomatoes must be sliced in half or quartered if very big, thank you.) 

 

This week we will be: 
• Discussing different emotions  

• Creating colour monster collages 

• Copying different emotions in mirrors 

• Can you find the correct shape – outdoors 

(circle, rectangle, triangle and square) 

• Practising our Harvest Festival songs 

 

Other Information  

Thank you for encouraging your child to enter the setting independently, all of the children 

have settled so well.  

If you have not already done so, please complete and return the image consent form to 

enable us to send your child’s learning journal home at the end of the year. These were 

emailed out to all parents on Wednesday the 20th September; if you have not received this, 

please check your junk folder. 

 

 

 

Many thanks                                                                                                         
The Nursery Team   

Dates for your diary 

Wednesday 11th October Harvest Festival 10.15am-10.45am (letter containing full  

    details emailed out earlier this week) 

 

 

 

 

 


